
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Chris W. Armstrong" <carmstrong@travelleaders.com> 

Date: Fri, Jun 12, 2015 at 8:58 AM -0700 

Subject: Street Closure for Django Birthday Party, July 11, 2015 

To: "Jeremy Farmer" <jfarmer@lawrenceks.org> 

Dear Mr. Farmer: 
  
Attached is a note I received from the City of Lawrence asking about a street closure in the 100 block of 
East 8th Street. I own the building on the SE corner of 8th and Mass., 800 Massachusetts, occupied by the 
Great American Bank, the Briarcliff Group and 3 apartments on the second floor. 
  
I wish to go on record that I do not want to close off for the Django Party…whatever that it. I have no 
idea who they are, what they do and why they are doing this. Apparently the request came from The 
Sandbar. My concern is primarily for the residents of three apartments at 105 East 8th Street. This is their 
home. They are entitled to their “quiet and enjoyment” of their home the same as you and me. It is 
like…what if someone wanted to block off the street in front of my home, or yours, by some business to 
have a party, regardless of hours, alcohol control, noise levels, etc. The whole idea is stupid even to ask. 
They need to find another venue for their party. 
  
Thanks for your consideration. 
  
Chris W. Armstrong | Partner 
Heartland Leasing, LLC 
4104 W. 6th Street, Suite A 
Lawrence, Kansas, USA  66049 
Telephone: 785.842.8534 | Fax: 785.842.0055 
  
 
 
Thanks, Diane 
 

 
 
Diane Stoddard, Interim City Manager – dstoddard@lawrenceks.org 
City Manager’s Office | City of Lawrence, KS 
P.O Box 708, Lawrence, KS 66044 
office (785) 832-3413| fax (785) 832-3405 
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